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— 55 MAR. 3, 1986

DEAR CARL,

THIS LETTER IS TO VERIFY YOUR RECPTION ON THE ALL NEW KNNN,
DATED FEB. 23, 1986. YOU MAY BE INTERESTED IN KNOWING, THAT
YOURS IS THE SECOND RECEPTION REPORT OF OUR NEW CALL LETTERS.

I HAVE ENCLOSED OUR NEW BUMPER STICKER, AND AN ICE SCRAPER FOR
YOUR COLECTION AS WELL. THANKS FOR YOUR LETTER, AND TUNE IN WHEN
YOU CAN TO COUNTRY RADIO 55, THE ALL NEW KNNN.....

J. TRANT
P. D. KNNN

P.O.Box 1280 e Salina, Kansas 67402-1280 ¢ (913)825-4611



